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Monday 29th January 2024 

Adult and Child Workshop (Years 1-6) 

Supporting Your Child to Stay Safe in a Changing Digital World 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We still have some spaces left on this ‘Digital’ workshop taking place on  

Monday 5th February from 9.00am – 10.00am. 

Come along and join us to discover what some of the biggest digital dangers currently are for your 

child and how we can work together to keep them safe both now and in the future. The workshop 

groups for this session will be split into Year 1 &2 (based at SIS), Years 3 & 4 and Years 5 &6 (both 

based at SJS).  

Pupils will come into school normally and then those parents and carers who are attending will need 

to sign in via the school office. At 9am your child will come and join you for half an hour for a shared 

workshop session led by school staff. This format has changed since initially advertised and Year 1 

and 2 pupils will also now join their parents/carers. After the initial half hour, the pupils will return to 

class and adults will remain in the workshop with the leads for a short additional session. 

Places are limited according to the capacity of the workshop space. These will be allocated on a 

first come, first served basis. 

You can book your space by clicking on your child’s year group below: 

Year 1 & 2 

Year 3 & 4 

Year 5 & 6 

We are looking forward to seeing you at this event! 

The Computing Team 
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